

MONTHLY CLUB MEETINGS

The Monthly Club Meetings are held at the King Family Library in Sevierville at 6:30 PM on the

second Thursday of each month.

Thursday, September 14, 2023

Thursday, October 12, 2023

Thursday, November 9, 2023

* Place your event on the GSC calendar by emailing

gatsport@live.com

2023-2024

CLUB OFFICERS

PresidentRick McReynolds

Vice President.....Bryan Kendrick

Board memberEdward Mancke

Board memberPaul Wellborn

The Club phone (865-436-0271) is answered by Clarence Volyles. The phone numbers or email addresses of

individual Club officers are not posted on the internet for security reasons. If you need to contact an individual Club officer, Paul can forward your message to the appropriate officer.

GATLINBURG

SPORTSMAN'S CLUB

P. O. Box 5195

Sevierville, TN 37864

(865) 436-0271 http://www.gatlinburgsportsman.com

gatsport@live.com

.Ken Schar

SecretaryEric Faig TreasurerClarence Voyles

Board memberBill Mills

Board member

Past President......Dan Blalock

Gatlinburg Sportsman's Club

August 2023 Newsletter

August Meeting Highlights

- The June meeting was held on Thursday, August 10, 2023 in the Bridgemont Room of the King Family Library in Sevierville.
- Members present were: Rick McReynolds, Bryan Kendrick, Clarence Voyles, Eric Faig, Ken Schar, Cyndi Schar, David Deacon, Mike Cravy, Judy Cravy, Paul Barton, Samantha Barton, Bill Mills, Carl Moser, Jackie Mancke and Ed
- Rick McReynolds called the meeting to order at 6:30 PM.
- The May treasurer's report was accepted.
- The May minutes were accepted.
- The annual Family Day cookout has been scheduled for October 28. The event will be sponsored by Volunteer Chevrolet.
- Update on electricity delivery to Treebeard, Ed Mancke: The club is seeking permission to cut trees on neighboring lots to run Sevier County Electric System lines. Bryan Kendrick will make contact with the appropriate
- Update on acquiring a credit card for the club, Clarence Voyles: A motion to allow the treasurer will evaluate changing banks for the whole package of financials passed.
- Update on LEO instructors use of range, William Mills: The event will be held
- Update on Club phone service change over, Eric Faig: The order is progressing.
- Report on Newsletter delivery via email, Eric Faig: 436 emails were sent to members, 297 were opened and 7 had address errors that were corrected. Please check spam/junk folders if you did not get yours. You can update your emails by sending corrections to gatsport@live.com.
- The Holiday Dinner planning is underway. A motion was passed to allow Samantha Barton to negotiate the arrangements.
- New plates have been ordered for the reactive range to replace broken plates.
- William (Bill) Mills has been voted onto the board of directors.
- Meeting Adjourned

at another facility.



The Annual Family Day Cookout will be held at the picnic pavilion on October 28th, 2023. Volunteer Chevrolet is sponsoring the event and will be cooking and providing fixings. It's a great day to meet and greet other members. It's also a great time to renew your membership and perhaps win a door prize and check out some new vehicles.

> **NEWSLETTER:** You may view our current newsletter at anytime by going to our website:

http://www.gatlinburgsportsman.com

Then move the cursor over the heading ABOUT US and clicking on NEWSLETTER from the dropdown menu.

FOR SALE: As a service to GSC members, we will place a for sale advertisement for your firearm in the current monthly newsletter for free. Simply email gatsport@live.com with a description of your item, the asking price, and the email address or phone number by which you prefer to be reached. A picture of the item may also be shown with your ad. Ads for items which include a picture will attract much more attention than just a verbal description.

TRASH ON THE RANGE: Once you are done shooting, please remove your targets from the target holding board and place them in the trash container—OR— better yet take them to one of the county's trash convenience centers.

Targets left on the target boards will get wet the next time it rains and fall off of the target holding board and trash up the range. Then when the groundskeepers mow, the trash get shredded and multiplies the trashy appearance.

Food waste attracts critters, please police up your food waste and take it with you, trash cans are not emptied daily. Wasps and Hornets have been sighted on ranges, please be aware. The Club has had them dealt with, let us know if you see any.

PLEASE help us keep the range looking good by taking away your trash.

Browning Citori Screw-in Chokes 26" barrel Ported barrels Good condition Case included \$1,650.00 Call Tom Baugh (865) 384-4171





DPMS Panther 223/5.56. I paid \$700 on 2012 but the price has dropped. Only 60 rounds fired through it. \$525. William Human: featherman35@yahoo.com



M1 Garand, Winchester made less than Springfield. More liked. William Human: featherman35@yahoo.com



Made for Springfield by the same company that produced the FAL after the FAL was banned by the USA. The FAL and SAR-48 parts are interchangeable. Eventually the SAR-48 fell under the asualt weapons ban making it highly sought after by collectors and potential owners alike. Four 20 round mags included. Not even 200 rounds fired through it. \$3195 William Human: featherman35@yahoo.com.

